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Reply to Attn of: 

National Aeronautics and Space Administration 

Headquarters 
Washington, DC 20546-0001 

Office of Communication 
Headquarters, FOIA Office 

John Greenewald, Jr. 
 
 

john@greenewald.com 

FOIA: 13-HQ-F-00518 

Dear Mr. Greenewald: 

I NA~A ~~ 
\': . j ., . _· 

May 17,2013 

Thank you for your Freedom oflnformation Act (FOIA) request dated April6, 2013, and 
received in our office April 8, 2013. Your request was for: 

Please reference case 13-HQ-F-00389. I respectfully request a copy of the photos 
referenced in the responsive record you sent to me, and also a copy (digital copy) of 
all photos related to Mt. Ararat and Noah1s Ark. 

Please note that the type information you have requested is publicly available and can 
be found online through web queries. Therefore, we have administratively closed your 
file. 

The following url was provided to you on March 27, 2013: 

http://eol.j sc nasa.gov/scripts/sseop/photo. pi ?mission=S TS064&ro 11 =80&frame=8 7. 

Please also find an additional image available at: 

http:/ /visibieearth.nasa.gov /view. php ?id= 1515 



Please contact Lubna Shirazi at hq-foia@nasa.gov 202-358-2034, if you require further 
assistance. 

Sincerely, 




